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2021 Contracts 

A copy of the 2021 

contract has also 

been attached to 

your email. Please 

read through your 

contract and if you 

have any questions 

regarding the 

contract please 

email us.  

To fill in your 

contract you can 

go on-line to our 

website and click 

on Seasonal 

Contract and then 

in the drop down 

menu click on On-

Line Seasonal 

Contract and fill 

out the form in full. 

We also will need 

to have your list of 

people needing 

gate codes. 

You can also print 

off the contract 

and fill it out and 

then scan or mail it 

to us. 

 

 

 

Spring is coming! 
We would like to send out a welcome back to all our returning 

campers and a big welcome to our new campers for the 2021 

season. We wish you the best camping season. 

It is February and we are starting to think about camping 

again! The days are getting longer and the temperatures will 

get warmer. We have beautiful blue skies and camping is only 

a few months away.  

We are really looking forward to seeing everyone again this 

spring.  We hope you are having a good winter. Some of the 

things we are starting to look forward to are campfires, relaxing 

in the sun, kayaking, canoeing, waterskiing, fishing, boating, 

visiting with friends and family time!! 

Referrals 
We have decided that we will be extending our referral 

offer until the end of this year. We will be offering a $200 

credit to anyone referring someone to Green Acres. If 

you refer someone to the park and they take a site you 

will have a credit of $200 towards your spring payment 

in April. If you have any questions regarding this please 

email us at itsfun@campinggreenacres.com 
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Pulling out? 

If you are 

planning on 

pulling out in the 

spring your trailer 

must be out of the 

park by April 1st or 

there is a charge 

of $25.00 per day. 

Please let the 

office know by 

email as soon as 

possible if you will 

be leaving the 

park.  

Golf Carts 

and Boats  

All Golf Carts, 

Boats, Boat Trailers 

and Vehicles must 

have a valid 2021 

tag applied to 

their unit. Please 

stop by the office 

on your first visit to 

the park and we 

will have your 

envelope ready 

for you! 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders for the spring 
 

PAYMENTS AND CONTRACT 

Your spring payment is due by April1st. You can make 

your payments by Visa, MasterCard, Check or Cash. An 

email will go out in the middle of March with office hours 

for the last 2 weeks of March. You may come out to the 

park to drop off contracts and/or phone in payments on 

these days.  

Gate codes will not be activated until payments are 

made in full.  

WISH LIST 

The Wish List has been restarted for the 2021 season. If you 

want to be on the list to move to another site in the park 

please email us your list of sites that you would like to 

have. 

 
 

 

 

 

EVENTS 
Events will be posted in the May Newsletter. If you have 

ideas for events please email them to us. We will go over 

them and see if we can fit them into the summer. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


